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This is a terrible proposal. We have to clean up the city. We have had so many incidents in and
around the Park Blocks of people urinating /defecating in doorways. Thrash on the streets,
threatening , screaming and shouting abuse as we go about our daily business. As a business owner
and employer, if this continuum is approved, I will close my business and move out of Portland.

This madness must stop.
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